
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Flag: 

Mindala Wilcox [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B46BFD8A1E12482FB4F973BEA21D23C4-MINDALA WILCOX] 

7 /22/2019 10:54:36 AM 

Cynthia Robinson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =e41ffdde22854399b88fa794 7a3f9c50-Cynth i a Robins] 

FW: AB 52 Letter 

Follow up 

Please send this letter to Addie, it was among the documents recently scanned. Thanks. 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5230: F{310) 412-5681: l}l_\J\liJC:_QJ<_@_~i_t_y_()_fir:igl_f!_\i\IQ_()_Q,_Qrg 

ExcELLENCE 111 Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. 

From: Addie Farrell [mailto:AFarrell@esassoc.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 10:53 AM 
To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Cc: IBECproject <IBECproject@esassoc.com>; Cynthia Robinson <crobinson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: RE: AB 52 Letter 

Good morning, do you have an update please·? 

Addie Farrell 

From: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 3:49 PM 
To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com> 
Cc: IBECproject <IBECproject@esassoc.com>; Cynthia Robinson <crobinson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: RE: AB 52 Letter 

Yes, it was sent on 7 /1.5. We'll send you a PDF once it's scanned. 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Div1s1on: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5230: F{310) 412-5681: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. CmvHV11TfV1El\JT lo Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. 



From: Addie Farrell [mailto:AFarrell@esassoc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 3:13 PM 
To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Cc: IBECproject <IBECproject@esassoc.com> 
Subject: AB 52 Letter 

Mindy, 

Following up to see whether the letter was sent? 

Thank you, 

Addie Farrell 
Senior Managing Associate 

Fo!k>vv U3 on 


